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December 21, 2012

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RE: Notice of Violation dated April 9, 2010.

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is intended to update you on the status of the 2008 and 2009 reconciliation and submittal of the
appropriate Material Balance reports that were originally due March 31, 2009.

Perma-Fix Northwest (PFNW) staff has been working with NRC NMMSS operations staff and has been
able to complete and reconcile all the outstanding years from 2008 through 2011.

At this time PFNW is working to train other employees in the process of perfonring the annual
reconciliation and plans to have 2012 completed in a timely fashion in 2013.

PFNW would like to express our thanks to you for your patience and help in resolving this matter.

If you have any questions or comments please call me at 509/375-7052 or you can e-mail me at
ccannon(perma-fix.com

Sincerely,

Curt n
Manager EHS&Q

cc: NRC correspondence file, WDOH correspondence file, Mike Elsen (WDOH), Richard Grondin (PFNW),
Chuck White (PFNW), Carla Baker (PFNW), and Canyon Hoopes (PFNW).
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